
Catholic Central High School 
Lorraine M. and Robert C. Beix $500.00 Memorial Scholarship  

for an Incoming Freshman  
2021-2022 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Who may apply:  Any Catholic Central registered freshman for the 2021-2022 school year.  

**Two scholarships will be awarded at $500 each** 
 
 
Name of Applicant: ____________________________________________________________Phone:___________________________ 
 
Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade School:_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Current G.P.A.: ________________________________________  Student’s Graduation Date: __________________________ 
 
Student’s Email:____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Email:_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please return application to:  Beix Memorial Freshman Scholarship 
                                                                                   Catholic Central High School Admissions Office 

           148 McHenry Street 
           Burlington, WI  53105 

 
 
Deadline:  March 31, 2021.  You may fax documents if necessary. 
 
The following information must be included with application: 
 

● A family application for financial aid.  If applicant’s family has already submitted an application for 
the Rewald or FCC scholarship, please indicate on this application.  Other families must request an 
application for financial aid from the CCHS Business Office. 

● Two letters of recommendation from, but not limited to, your grade school administration/faculty, 
particularly teachers whom applicants has had as an instructor. 

● A typewritten or handwritten essay (minimum 100 words) from student on the following:  “​Why 
do I want to attend Catholic Central High School and what do I feel I can bring to the student body?” 

● A written letter from parent/guardian indicating why they would like their child to attend Catholic 
Central High School.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Lorraine M. and Robert C. Beix Memorial Scholarship 
 

Bob and Lorraine Beix believed in the importance of a Catholic education and have provided that this 
scholarship is set up to assist incoming freshmen who wish to enroll at Catholic Central High School, but 
lack the financial resources to do so. 
 
Bob Beix was educated at St. Charles School.  He was a longtime basketball coach at St. Mary’s High School 
(Catholic Central)  in the late ‘30’s and early ‘40’s.  He was also the coach of St. Mary’s boxing team when 
boxing was a part of the Hilltopper athletic program.  Bob was a charter member of the Athletic 
Association and he was the color man announcing the football team in the ‘50’s and ‘60’s.  
 
Lorraine’s education started at St. Joseph’s in Lyons and finished at St. Mary’s High School where she was 
salutatorian of her class of 1993.  Her strong foundational skills were more than adequate when she 
continued her education at Spencerian Business College. Her Catholic values and business experience 
allowed her to carry on as a young widow with three children.  Lorraine was a member of the Catholic 
Central supportive Roundtable organization. 
 
The Beix’s were very involved at St. Mary’s/Catholic Central and through their Christian values they 
believed that helping other people was very important.  
 
This scholarship is to be awarded to an incoming freshman based on financial need. Other criteria include 
scholastic ability, leadership and personal character.  The scholarship award will be credited to the 
recipient’s tuition account after he/she completes the first semester of freshman year.  

 


